Dear Parents,

As this uncertain time has gone on for a lengthy period now, we feel we need to be moving forward
and building ways in which we can communicate easier.

We have decided to use ClassDojo to communicate with parents. This will allow you contact with the
class teacher about the schoolwork provided, any other queries can still be sent to admin.

Whilst we are not in school, the easiest way for you to join us is for you to search for your teacher by
following these instructions:

e Go to ClassDojo.com

e  Press Sign up

e  Where it says, ‘Don’t have a code?’ press sign up

e Fill in your information and press sign up

e C(Click next through the pages

o C(Click “find my child’s teacher’

e Type in Broadbottom then scroll down to your child’s teacher
e Fill in your child’s name

The teacher will then accept you into the class.

You will be able to see a class story where information for all parents/children may be posted and
you will also be able to send private messages to the teacher.

Please be mindful that your messages may not be read, or replied to, straight away, but the pages
will be checked daily, within school hours.

Thank you for your continued support during this time. We know it hasn’t been easy, but we are
always available for any advice or support you may need.

Mrs J Marrow and Miss L Hawkins



